
Statement No.

SLIP No. 65

January 11, 2024

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary

New York State Department of Public Service

Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Phillips:

            The Company previously filed SLIP Statement No. 64 on December 29, 2023 to be 
effective January 1, 2024. The Company has reviewed this statement and discovered 
the Statement is not reflecting the updated tiers and discounts that were effective December 
01, 2023.  The Company is filing a revised version of this statement with the corrected tiers 
and discounts. There is no impact on customers bills. The qualified customers were provided 
the appropriate discounts.

Statement Name

Statewide Low Income Program Discounts

Respectfully submitted,

Tracy Wesoloski

Assistant Manager, Rates & Regulatory Affairs

 Received: 01/11/2024 




